
October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

August Newsletter

Division 6 

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Back to School

Contact Me: 

Instagram: @ktkeyd6 

Aieza’s Ideas

Email: aieza@ktkey.org

The new school year has finally
arrived! I hope everyone has a great

year as things start to get back to
normal. This year I believe we can

achieve so many things with our Key
Clubs. I'm very excited and if you

need any help or have any questions,
be sure to contact me!



D i v i s i o n  O f f i c e r  T r a i n i n g  

District Project 

Our District Project is the Ronald McDonald House. This is
a nonprofit organization whose mission is to support

families with sick children in their times of need. 



Ronald McDonald House needs supporters like us to help!
Donating to Ronald McDonald Houses is a great way to
get involved. Our nearest Ronald McDonald House is
located at 1705 W. Clinch Ave. Knoxville, TN, 37916.

Getting donations or holding a donation drive is a great
way to provide for the RMDH.




Our divisional officer training is coming soon! I don't
have an exact date or location yet but I will be sending

out this information as soon as possible. At this
training we will learn more about our positions in Key

Club and about each other. If you any ideas or
questions be sure to contact me. Be on the lookout for
an email where I will discuss about back to school and
about our officer training. Hope to see everyone there!



Membership

With Key Club there is always room for new members! We
encourage clubs to grow as much as possible every year. Do you
maybe know anyone who has shown interest in joining? Maybe
you can help! Spread the word around your school about how

awesome Key Club is. Tell others about the important work we
do and what we stand for. Hanging up posters, handing out

flyers, or asking someone new to come to a Key Club meeting
with you is a great way to spread the word. Also be sure to let
the incoming freshmen know about Key Club because that is a

great target audience that may or may not have been introduced
to Key Club. These are great ways to spread the word!

Dollywood Fall Rally

Dollywood Fall Rally is closer than you think! This
event will take place at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge,

TN on October 15th. (check out ktkey.org for a
countdown!)  This is such a fun event for Key

Clubbers to get together and have some fun. I am
looking forward to seeing you guys there!


